
FAB Funded to Date

Soil for the Edible Garden






Playgrounds
Invest in new playground equipment

School Trips
Continue supporting & allowing all children to
attend field trips

Music equipment Your FAB-ulous school needs you

We would love to welcome KATIE GOUVEIA
(currently a Y2 & Y4 parent) as our new
TREASURER in 2023/2024.  Please do say hello to
her at the school gate :)
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FAB Update

Do you know if your company offers 'Corporate
Match'? Match funding is a simple way of
maximising your fundraising efforts. It is an
informal, albeit corporate, arrangement between a
company and you. Not all companies offer matched
funding but those that do pledge a sum of money
relating to the amount you have raised or donated
to the charity of your choice (FAB). Please enquire
to find out if your employer can offer any
matching.

@fabbonneville

FAB Volunteers (can request to be added)

Chair
Secretary
Treasurers

Head of Comms
Social Media

Subsidised school trips

Grounds day clean up

Your FAB Committee - 2022/2023
Rachel Lum
Lola Morales
Steph Cuff
Wezi Kandawire
Lisa Griffiths
Claire Holland  

New reading books

Dates for the diary
Sunday 9 July, 12-3pm
Summer Fair 

Saturday 15 July, 11-3pm
Venn Street Market

We are priviledged to serve on the FAB
committee to help raise money for our
amazing school.  Please approach us at
the gate to get involved or email our
chairperson Rachel directly
(Rachel.lum1234@gmail.com).  
Whatever your passion or skillset, we
have a place for you to get involved with
the fun!!

See you at the gate!!

Future Funding Priorities
New music equipment

Thanks to Mr Andrew and his
passion for teaching, we have
been able to invest in
additional music equipment
to enhance the children's
learning 


